BURLINGTON TOWNSHIP BOARD OF EDUCATION EXECUTIVE BUDGET MEETING March 10, 2021

I. CALL TO ORDER

The March 10, 2021 Executive Budget meeting of the Burlington Township Board of Education was called to order by Mrs. Antoinette Minors-Ferguson at 6:02PM in the BOE Conference Room located in the Hopkins Building at 710 Jacksonville Road, Burlington, New Jersey. The meeting was also a virtual meeting.

II. STATEMENT OF CONFORMANCE

Notice is hereby given that this meeting is being conducted in accordance with the Open Public Meetings Act, and the adequate notice has been provided as follows:

On January 14, 2021 the Secretary gave notice of this public meeting to be held at 6:00 P.M. in the Hopkins Building. This notice was advertised in the following manner:

- (a) Posted notice on the entranceway Door #18 of the BTHS Hopkins Building;
- (b) Notices were sent to the Township Clerk, the Burlington County Times; and the Trenton Times.

III. FLAG SALUTE

IV.	ROLL CALL *(Virtual)	ARRIVAL	DEPARTURE
	Mrs. Lisa Bungarden*	6:02 PM	7:04 PM
	Mrs. Donna Custard*	6:02 PM	7:04 PM
	Mrs. Marilyn Dunham*	6:02 PM	7:04 PM
	Mrs. Susan Eichmann*	6:02 PM	7:04 PM
	Mrs. Lisa Hodnett	6:02 PM	7:04 PM
	Mr. Edward Leak*	6:02 PM	7:04 PM
	Mr. Prabhdeep Pandher*	6:14 PM	7:04 PM
	Mrs. Velina Marie Riggi*	6:02 PM	7:04 PM
	Mrs. Antoinette Minors-Ferguson*	6:02 PM	7:04 PM
	Mrs. Mary Ann Bell, Superintendent	6:02 PM	7:04 PM
	Mr. Nicholas Bice, BA/Board Secretary	6:02 PM	7:04 PM
	Ms. Ann Britt, Asst. Supt. for Curr. & Inst.*	6:02 PM	7:04 PM
	Mr. Christopher Giannotti, Asst. Supt. for Sp. Ed.*	6:02 PM	7:04 PM
	Mr. David Serlin, Solictor*	Absent	

EXECUTIVE BUDGET MEETING March 10, 2021

V. <u>EXECUTIVE SESSION</u>

None

VI. ADMINISTRATORS' UPDATES

Mrs. Bell updated the Board on the following items:

- Parent input sessions are being held regarding reopening and start time changes.
- Table top was held today for change to the 4 in-person days. Survey being sent to families. Pilot in 3rd grade. Room reviews being conducted. Dr. Lynch will be conducting reviews as well in classrooms.
- Athletics Volleyball and wrestling letters have been sent out to parents. Spring sports are proceeding
- Burlington Township Foundation Project RE-sync-BT was presented.
- June Public Board Meeting will be changed to June 23 from June 30, 2021.

Mr. Giannotti said that the Pre-K 4 year old parent information session was held and went well.

VIII. BUDGET MEETING PRESENTATION

Mr. Bice presented the 2021-2022 Budget overview to the Board Members.

Board took a recess at 6:39PM and reconvened at 7:04PM.

IX. ADJOURNMENT

On the motion of Mrs. Dunham, seconded by Mr. Leak, approval was made to adjourn at 7:04PM.

Roll Call Vote: 9 Ayes, 0 Nays, motion carried.

Respectfully submitted,

Nicholas Bice

Micholaski

Business Administrator/Board Secretary